Steven SeEe

From: Audrey Laforge <ajl59@cox.net>

Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 11:59 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Cc: Rep. Stewart, Jennifer A.

Subject: Bill H7386

| Audrey Laforge am writing in support of bill H7386 which protects the freedom to read what one wants and to support
the right to read freely with out censorship. Public libraries are the corner stones of all communities and have the
responsibility and obligation to provide ALL information available to the community.

I am the President of the Friends of Mt. Pleasant Library and a patron/citizen of this community.

Audrey Laforge



